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Nanotec receives OHRIS certification

[bookmark: _Hlk26184781]Feldkirchen (Germany), May 10, 2023 – Nanotec Electronic GmbH & Co. KG, based in Feldkirchen (Germany), is well positioned in terms of occupational safety, as evidenced by the OHRIS certificate. It is the fourth time that the company has received the award from the government of Upper Bavaria.
During the audit, various topics were addressed, including occupational safety and plant security concepts, training measures for employees, risk assessments, and more. The Munich trade supervisory office confirms that Nanotec complies with OHRIS requirements in all these areas.
By voluntarily participating in OHRIS, Nanotec ensures the highest safety standards for its approximately 150 on-site employees and guarantees consistently high product quality. The company's sustainable environmental management also benefits the local community.

About OHRIS
OHRIS (Occupational Health and Risk Management System) is a Bavarian occupational and plant safety management system. It was developed by the Bavarian trade supervisory authority and the industry to protect employees from work-related hazards and document the safety of technical systems. Certification is voluntary and remains valid for three years after receipt.

For more information, please visit www.nanotec.com.
Nanotec was founded in 1991 and is now among the leading manufacturers of motors and controllers/drives for industrial automation and medical engineering applications. The company 
has been based in Feldkirchen near Munich/Germany since 2011. With some 270 employees in Germany, Bulgaria, the US and China, Nanotec serves customers around the world.


PRESS CONTACT
Monika Braunmüller
T	+49 89 900 686-458
M	monika.braunmueller@nanotec.de

Nanotec Electronic GmbH & Co. KG
Kapellenstraße 6
85622 Feldkirchen (Germany) 
info@nanotec.de
us.nanotec.com






image1.png
1)) Nanatec

UG & DRIV




image2.png




